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Timothy J. Ford To Speak At The 21st Annual Health
Care Association Of New Jersey (HCANJ) Assisted Living
Conference

Einhorn Barbarito partner Timothy J. Ford will be speaking to members of the assisted living profession

on May 14th at the 21st Annual Health Care Association of New Jersey (HCANJ) Assisted Living

Conference. His seminar, entitled "Should They Stay or Should They Go? The Assisted Living

Involuntary Discharge" will focus on the involuntary discharge of assisted living community residents.

Along with involuntary discharge notice, the session will address interfacing with the Ombudsman for

the Institutionalized Elderly, the safe discharge requirements, guardianship, and actions to discharge

when there is a lack of cooperation by the family or a lack of funds. The HCANJ Assisted Living

Conference is an educational program designed specifically to advance the assisted living profession

and promote excellence in standards of care.

Click here to view brochure.
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